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Big Worker of the Week 

 

 

Stars of the Week 

3C Evie 

3P Oliver 

4C Maisie 

4L Bethany 

WN Imogen 

5S Pansy 

5T Maryam 

6G Leonardo 

6S Jemima 

3C Donovan 

3P Hannah 

4C Sophia 

4L Elliott 

WN Chloe 

5S Ben 

5T Samika 

6G Sophie 

6S Jack 

Don’t forget World Book Day 

on Thursday 7th March. 

Children can come to school 

dressed as their favourite book 

character. 

Girls Football Team 

Our girls football team have taken part in a tournament at     

Manchester United’s training ground, the Cliff. They       

represented the school fantastically well and were         

delighted to get through to the final. 

Well done girls and thank you to Mr Lake for organising 

the event and accompanying the team. 

Watch this space for details about the final! 

Football Sessions 

Sale Sports  Club hold football sessions on a Saturday 

morning and are always looking for new members to 

join in the fun. 

The sessions are: 

Under 6’s 9.30am-10.30am 

Under 7’s & 8’s 10.30am-11.45am 

All sessions are  run and managed by an award winning 

England FA recognised and licensed head coach. 

For more details or to book your place, please contact 

Will on: 

M: 07538643789 

E:w.radcliffe@hotmail.com 



 

 

Dates for your diary 

Monday 18th February-Back to school 

Week beginning 25th February-Science week and Easter 

egg collection starts 

Friday 1st March 2.30pm-Science week open afternoon 

Thursday 7th March-World Book Day 

Tuesday 19th March (tbc)- Ramsbottom Music Festival 

performances 

29th March 9.30am-Easter service led by year 5 

2nd April-Easter egg competition scenes due in 

5th April– Easter fun assembly (children only) 

 Finish for Easter holiday 

Tuesday 22nd April– Back to school 

Friday 3rd May 9.30am-May Queen led by Yr 3 

Monday 6th May-Bank Holiday, school closed 

Week beginning 13th May– SATs week 

Friday 24th May– Break up for half term 

School Reading Books 

Don’t forget to keep looking for our school reading books 

at home. We have managed to recover lots of the 

missing ones but we  are still looking for many more. 

 Letters Home 

    

Letter to the parents of children in 

5S 

Fashion Show 

The fashion show last week was a great success! All the 

hard work and preparation certainly paid off-the models 

looked amazing and did a fantastic job of show casing 

the gorgeous clothes from Flair Boutique UK. 

Thank you to all the FOM volunteers involved in pulling 

the evening together, watch this space to find out how 

much the event raised.  

 

The next FOM event is a film night on  Thursday  27th 

February at 5.30pm. FOM are asking for suggestions for 

films to watch. 

 

There is also a Mother’s Day gift shop being run on 

Friday 29th March 2019. 

Guinness Book of Records 

A big thank you to Alex who made the children in WN very 

happy with his donation of a Guinness Book of Records. 

Many a happy hour will be spent poring over the weird and 

wonderful records! 

Class Assembly 

Well done and thank you to WN who did a fantastic job of 

their class assembly this morning, telling the school all 

about the origins of Chinese New Year. 

They spoke beautifully, read clearly and acted out the story 

with confidence. Well done! 

The next class assembly is on Friday 22nd February and will 

be led by 6S. 


